
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'hmunner@clemson.edu'hmunner@clemson.edu

Date: 3/2/2018 12:35:32 PM
Subject: Leadership South Carolina - 3/22/18

Danny,
 
The Leadership South Carolina Class of 2018 (of which I’m a part) will be having a Legislative Day on Thursday, 
March 22 at the State House. Do you think LG Bryant will have any time in his schedule to briefly speak with 
the group in his office or say “hello” in passing? There is not a particular time in mind at the moment, but I 
have carbon-copied Helen Munnerlyn, Executive Director of Leadership South Carolina, on this e-mail.
 
Thanks,
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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